February 22, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

| wish to offer my support for Nextlink’s application for broadband fiber internet
to Filley. Reliable internet service allows me to work from home. During Covid-19,
it was difficult to communicate with medical providers with our current DSL
service to the very very slow speed internet.

As our society moves more and more to communication over the internet, we
must be able to have a service that does not very due to weather.

| would ask you to look favorably upon there application that will greatly enhance
the community.

Sincerely
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